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Ereecy  McNeal

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2019 1:57 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Docket # 20190131

Afternoon,  
 
Please place the email below in Docket No. 20190131-EU. 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Jennifer Brownfield 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Julie I. Brown Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6030 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: David Shearer [mailto:irbeach@earthlink.net]  
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2019 1:50 PM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Cc: Office Of Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office of 
Commissioner Fay 
Subject: Docket # 20190131 
 
Dear Chair Graham, 
 
 
 
The Florida Public Service Commission needs to give utility customers of Florida a fair shake by allowing a full evidentiary 
hearing on Rules  25-6.030 and 25-6.031 for the new Storm Protection Plan law. 
 
These rules have not been permitted to be fully vetted and the hearing is being rushed. This is a complex case. The 
Office of the Public Counsel needs to be permitted to present a fully developed case in order to represent the interests 
of Florida ratepayers. We need full transparency in these rules so citizens can see what Storm Hardening Projects they 
are paying for. 
 
 
I ask that you allow these rules to be reconsidered and ensure that there is full transparency in the process this time, so 
more citizens will have an opportunity to weigh in on these game changing rules that burden citizens with paying for 
storm hardening activities upfront and allow shareholders to profit from it. 
 
 
I would request that the PSC Clerk please add this request letter to docket #20190131 as well. 
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Sincerely, 
 
David J Shearer 
457 Harbor Dr. South 
Indian Rocks Beach, Fl. 33785 




